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RE: Inspection of Dam D-2603
Lake Warren Dam, Hampton County

Dear Mr. Lindler:

On Wednesday December 10, 2014, I conducted a routine inspection of the Lake Warren Dam. Overall, the dam
appears stable but there are items that require attention:

1. The logs and debris that have collected in the spillway must be removed within 90 days.

2. The broken cement culvert pipe in the outlet must be removed within 90 days.

3. The enclosed Surveillance, Emergency Notification, and Action Plan must be completed and submitted to
me within 90 days.

Once completed, a copy of the Surveillance, Emergency Notification, and Action Plan should be in the hands of the
person who monitors the dam. Should the dam experience difficulty, the road access across the dam should be
closed and, depending on the flood conditions, Hwy 601 downstream may also need to be closed. The agencies
listed on the plan can provide assistance in doing these things and your dam monitor should call them if an
emergency occurs.

Provisions in the S.C. Dams and Reservoirs Safety Act require the owner to notify us within 30 days after -
transferring title or control of his dam to someone else. The notification must include the name and address of the
new owner. A Notification Form for Ownership Change is enclosed, should you need it.

I will schedule a follow-up inspection at the end of March 2015. Should you have any questions or concerns,
please call me at 843-846-1030.

Sincerely,
@M W

Penny Cornett

SC Department of Health & Environmental Control
Low Country BEHS Beaufort

104 Parker Drive

Burton, SC 29906

Office: 843-846-1030
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